
 

 

 

6th February 2020  

 
 

Sustainable Learning 
 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 
 
 
During Term 1 as part of our Sustainable Learning program students will be stepping outside the 
classroom to explore Sustainability concepts.  
 During these sessions students from different year groups will have the opportunity to work 
together, which aims to strengthen peer support within the whole school.  
 This learning initiative will begin on Wednesday 19th of February and run throughout the year. 

 

Groupings will consist of: 

• Sustainability 

• Cooking 

• Fishing 

• Photography/Art/Film 

 
Please complete the attached permission form for your child to participate. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Kristy Hay 
Principal 

 


